
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Potential Mentor Teacher Candidate: 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Early Childhood Mentor Teacher 
Program.  Enclosed you will find an application packet to be completed, 
in full, to formalize your candidacy.  Only completed applications will be 
reviewed by the Selection Committee.  The Selection Committee 
reserves the right to request additional documentation as needed.  The 
following documents need to be included in order for your application 
packet to be complete: 
 

• Application to become a Mentor Teacher (must be typed) 

• Official Transcripts of all Early Childhood/Child Development 
courses (unofficial transcripts may be submitted to start review) 

• Three (3) letters of recommendation form Early Childhood 
Professional who can attest to the quality of your teaching and 
classroom supervision skills 

• One (1) letter of recommendation form a parent who can attest to 
the quality of your teaching and classroom supervision skills 

 
The process begins with a review of all completed applications and a 
check of references.  At this stage, certain candidates will be selected 
based on their education, experience, and special expertise for final 
review.  Final applicants will be visited in the classroom by members of 
the Selection Committee for an ECERS review. 
 
Please send your completed application packet to: 
 
Palomar College  
Child Development Department 
Attn: Bob Sasse, Mentor Program Coordinator 
1140 W. Mission Road 
San Marcos, CA 90269 
 
Thank you for your interest and for more information contact me at: 
 
(760) 744-1150 x2856 or  
bsasse@palomar.edu 
 
 
 
 
Bob Sasse, Associate Professor 
Child Development Department 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Robert Deegan 
Superintendent/ President 

 
 

Governing Board 
Nancy C. Chadwick, M.S.W., M.P.A. 

Mark R. Evilsizer, M.A. 
Dr. John J. Halcon, Ph.D. 
Paul P McNamara, B.A. 
Nancy Ann Hensch, B.A. 

Student Trustee: 
A.S.B. President 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

Child Development Department 
1140 West Mission Road 

San Marcos CA 92069-1487 
760.744.1150 or x2206 

 
 

 
 

 


